Elmll. Creek

PROPERTY MANAGEMENT

January 23, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

RE: Amazing Restoration, Inc.

Elm Creek Property Management has had the pleasure of working with Amazing
Restoration on many occasions. We have found ARI to be a company of the utmost
integrity taking great pride in their work. In addition, it has been our experience that ARI
provides a very high quality of work, delivers projects in a timely manner, with the final
cost being at or below the budgeted price.

I would recommend them without hesitation. Please feel free to contact me for a personal
reference.

Sincerely,
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Cathy Harvey-Slawkin

Executive Director
630-371-1043 (direct)
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